
 The grant that I presented to everyone on 8/29 is not included in the paving budget of 
$306,131.00, ($178,000.00 + 45,000.00 + 83,131.00). The town was awarded a grant of 
$75,620.00, which Todd will be going over with Lori and myself to submit for payment. This was 
not noted in the budget.  
 


